Newburgh CE School

Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

As the autumn term comes to a close, | would like to thank you
for your support during a busy, enjoyable and very successful
start to the academic year. The children have been hardworking
and enthusiastic in their learning across the curriculum. They
have enjoyed the opportunity to participate in extra-curricular
activities and a range of enrichment opportunities as well as
whole school and key stage events. We have enjoyed leading ser-
vices in church and performing at other school and community
events. Many congratulations to the children on their wonderful
Christmas performances during the last two weeks.

Tawd Vale Lions were overwhelmed with the number of donated
presents received here both from families and from the church.
There were too many presents to count and they will all go to
homes in need over the next few days.

At the start of next term Class Crane will continue to receive an
electronic weekly liaison but in response to your feedback with
regards to communication and being informed of your child’s
learning we will be sending home a paper copy of a termly infor-
mation sheet for all other classes. You will also receive a copy of
the learning objectives for reading, writing and mathematics for
your child’s year group.

Our school calendar has now been updated on the app for next
half term as far as is possible. Please note some times are ap-
proximate.

Many thanks for your support with our P.T.A events and your
continued support. May | take this opportunity to wish you all a
peaceful and joyful Christmas and | look forward to seeing you all
in the New Year.

Mrs R Fowler
Head teacher

19/12/19

First week back at

Newburgh:
School Meals: Week 3

Monday: Return to school

Tuesday: Rigby—swimming kits
needed.

Wednesday: Gospel Values Afternoon
Thursday: Archery Assembly

Friday:

Don’t Forget!

Rigby—permission for swimming is on
Parent Pay ready for 07.01.20.

Snacks need paying before 6.1.20 or
children will not be offered brioche at
break time.

All Round care accounts need to be
paid.
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Christmas Memories
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Newburgh Nursery
Thank you so much for all your presents and good

wishes. We really appreciate all your support.

We will see you back at Nursery on Monday 6th

January!

Have a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New
Year from all of us at Newburgh Nursery!

Thank you,

Mrs Verrill, Miss Menarry & Miss Renner

Newburgh CE School

Church & Community News

Breakfast and Afterschool Club

If anyone has any board games or magazines that
you no longer want please consider donating
these to All Round Care to use at breakfast or
afterschool club. The children would be very

grateful. Thank you.

Afterschool Club
Thank you for all the presents and cards. Have a

wonderful Christmas!

Thank you,
Mrs Ditchfield, Mrs Magee, Miss Renner, Mrs
Verrill

19/12/19

Newburgh Christ Church

The church services for December and January are as follows:

Sunday 22nd December: 4th in Advent. Holy Communion 9am; Morning Prayer 10.30am.

Tuesday 24th December: Christmas Eve. Christingle & Crib Service 4pm; Holy Communion 11pm.

Wednesday 25th December: Christmas Day. Holy Communion 9.30am.

Sunday 29th December: Sunday after Christmas Day. Holy Communion 9am.

Sunday 5th January: Epiphany. Holy Communion 9am; Praise & Worship 10.30am.

Sunday 12th January: 2nd Epiphany. Holy Communion 9am; Holy Communion 10.30am.

Sunday 19th January: 3rd Epiphany. Holy Communion 9am; Family Service 10.30am

Sunday 26th January: 4th Epiphany. Holy Communion 9am; Morning Prayer 10.30am.




